Professor Laurel E. Anderson, School of Fine Arts, University of Kansas.

Dear "G.P.":

I want you to knowlow much I appreciate your and Mrs. Anderson's thoughtfulness in presenting me with the golf balls. Nothing you could have given me would please me more because at the first break in this winter weather or the first sign of spring will find me enjoying the game to the fullest with your thoughtful remembrance.

Trusting that you will have no further difficulty, and that the New Year will be very kind to all of you, I am

Appreciatively yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH